Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 10:20 AM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Fw: Gold Star Spouse Property Tax Reduction
Hi Roxanne,

This is the letter | received from Mrs. Durocher. Could you please put in the communications list for next
month. Thank you.

Respectfully,
Naomi

From: Meaghan Durocher <mjdroc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 9:34 PM

To: Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Gold Star Spouse Property Tax Reduction

[You don't often get email from mjdroc@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Good evening Ms. Rodriguez,

My name is Meaghan Durocher and | am a Gold Star Spouse living (and working) in the town of Ledyard with my two
children.

Through our Gold Star Family coordinator, | have been made aware of another spouse in town (Mrs. Hammer)
working with you to try to get a property tax exemption or reduction for Gold Star families.

Thank you for championing the effort with Mrs. Hammer for our benefit and for the benefit of any current or future
Gold Star spouses living in our precious community.

| will be in attendance of tomorrow evenings Town Council meeting at 7pm. If there is any way that | can assist
with or support your efforts, please let me know.

Should you need to reach me by phone, my numberis 207-752-2105.
Thank you again for assisting with this cause,

Meaghan Durocher

Sent from my iPhone



